
From: PAULINE ROQUE 
Sent: December 12, 2020 7:54 PM 
To: steve.clark@pc.ola.org; Lockyer, Kathryn <kathryn.lockyer@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando 
<nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca>; Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; 
mayorbrown@brampton.ca; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Town of Caledon representation at the Region of Peel 

Our names are Pauline, Fernando, Hannah and Fernando Paul Roque and we are writing to you to 
express our very deep concern over the loss of Caledon’s representation on the Region of Peel’s 
Council.  

At a time when Caledon is on the verge of massive growth, this is not the time to reduce their 
representation at the table.  

To maintain our current level of representation that can work with, and is familiar with the growth plan 
is of utmost importance to Caledon residents and businesses.  

We therefore submit this letter to you today to support Mayor Thompson and Caledon Council in their 
bid to maintain the five (5) seats at the Region of Peel Council.  

We request that you take the time to consider further discussion on this matter. 

We also request that this letter be included as correspondence by the Regional Clerk for the December 
17th Regional Council Meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Residents of Inglewood, Caledon December 12, 2020
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